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Resolution of Recognition

#HCSStrongerTogether Award
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in work ethic and the ability of students, staff and community members dedicating themselves totally to education of our next generation of leaders, and;

WHEREAS, the district’s theme for the 2018-19 school year is #HCSStrongerTogether and the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize HCS students & staff and Hardin County community members at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year with the #HCSStrongerTogether Award;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on April 18, 2019 does hereby recognize the following for earning the #HCSStrongerTogether Award for April, 2019:

· The Central Hardin High School JROTC Drill Team won all five meets it entered this past season and finished with an undefeated record of 101-0.  The seniors on the team never lost to a Kentucky school and finished their four year career with a record of 351-5.  The Bruin drill team most recently won a drill meet in Dayton, Ohio for the eighth consecutive time.  CHHS placed first in nine of ten events and first in all four individual and dual events.  
· Martine Smallwood, a 24-year veteran of the Hardin County Schools Child Nutrition team, truly has a heart for service.  She has many duties in her role.  One of those is helping to plan and organize special events that the HCS Child Nutrition team caters.  Martine greets each patron and HCS employee with a warm smile and treats them as if they were at her own home preparing to eat a meal.  Her gracious smile and giving heart has always given the HCS Child Nutrition team a reputation of professionalism and top-shelf service.  She is also extremely active in volunteering with Feeding America.  She also participates fervently with a program that distributes meals to shut-ins in Hardin County. She is also active in her faith community and has aspirations of opening a halfway house to help those who need someone to have confidence in them back on their feet.  She is very passionate about helping others.  Ms. Smallwood will be retiring soon.  The entire district wishes her the best and knows she will continue to serve her community.  
· The Operations Division of the Fort Knox Human Resource Command, has provided a great amount of support to Creekside Elementary School for more than five years.  Many in the unit have supplied their own time, talents and treasure to meet the needs of Creekside students.  They also bring a great amount of fun. These volunteers drive from the most northern end of the county (Fort Knox) to the most southern point to help students.  A few of the unit’s activities include: sponsoring nearly 100 students with assistance and delivery of gifts around winter break, donating lots of school supplies before the school year starts, participating in Read Across America week by reading to students in each classroom, participating in Red Ribbon Week by speaking to each class about making positive decisions and living drug free lives and playing a key role in the success of Creekside’s Career Day as they speak to students about the Army.  They also participate in the Creekside Veterans’ Day program and Field Day by setting up an obstacle courses for students.  Creekside students and staff are always happy to spend the day with their friends from the Fort Knox HRC.
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